
I would like to voice my support for HB 15. 

 

This would provide OH residents with dependable resources for energy.  Electric needs continue to 
grow and there needs to be support for developing resources for now and the future. 

 

This not only provides for reliable and affordable electric resources but also allows our state to 
compete in attraction and retaining business and industry. 

 

So please give favorable consideration in promoting and passing HB15 

 

Martha Logan Chrosniak 

 


